
NEWSLETTER

8th November 2019

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 2, Week 2

Tuesday 12th November 2019 – Year 5 and 6 Netball Tournament

Wednesday 13th November 2019 – Lowbrook Open Evening

Friday 15th November 2019 – Children In Need Non-uniform Day

Lowbrook PTA Christmas Turkey Scheme

Lowbrook PTA have registered for the Copas Turkeys PTA scheme.  This means that for every turkey 

order they receive they will make a donation to the PTA.

If you would like to order your turkey through Copas Turkeys please visit the following website: -

www.copasturkeys.co.uk and use the Lowbrook PTA Code of LBS19

Parent Consultations 2019-20

This year the school will be holding 

Parent Consultations mid-year, on 

Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th February 

2020.  Invitations will be sent out via 

the Teachers2Parents text and email 

service after the Christmas holiday. 

Caterlink Balances

Caterlink have asked us to remind parents and caregivers that they do not provide a credit facility and 

expect school dinner accounts for Key Stage 2 children (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) to be kept in credit at all 

times.  

Payments to Caterlink can be made via the Scopay online payment system or via cheque made payable 

to Caterlink Limited and handed in to the school office

Lowbrook Open Evening 2019

Please note that we will be holding our annual Open Evening on Wednesday 13th November 2019.  

There will be no Prep, After School, Activity Clubs or 1:1 sessions running after school on this day and 

all children must therefore be collected from their classrooms at 3.15pm. 

Children In Need 2019

We will be holding a non-uniform day to raise funds for Children In Need on Friday 15th November 2019.  

Children can come to school on that day dressed in ‘Pudsey inspired’ non-uniform for a donation of 

£1.00


